
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 24, 2025 
 
 
 
Notice to Potential Respondents: 
 

BULLETIN NUMBER 1 
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION (RFI) 

REQUEST TRACKING SYSTEM (RTS) RFI NUMBER 754-SH 
 
This Bulletin Number 1 is being issued to notify Respondents that Request for 
Information No. 754-SH for Request Tracking System (RTS) is hereby updated as 
follows: 
 
Paragraph 4.1 of the RFI is deleted in its entirety and replaced as follows: 
 

4.1 Responses to this RFI must be sent electronically to the email address 
below. All Electronic responses must be in searchable Adobe Portable 
Document Format (PDF) format. Responses to this RFI are due on or 
before 12:00 noon (Pacific Time), July 3, 2025. Late submittals may be 
accepted at the County’s sole discretion. The subject line must read: 
“Request Tracking System RFI #: 754-SH”. 

 
Stacey Drake 

Email Address: sjdrake@lasd.org 
 

Except as provided herein, all other provisions of the RFI will remain unchanged.   
 

 


